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      2018 Cost Shares for USFHP Members

As a result of changes to the National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA), effective Jan. 1, 2018, there will be some 
changes to TRICARE Prime Cost Shares.
                                                                                                                                                                                       
Group A includes those members who enlist before Jan. 1, 2018, and their dependents
Group B includes those members who enlist after Jan. 1, 2018 (or become medically retired) and their dependents

Benefit 
Group A           

Active Duty   
Family Member

Group B               
Active Duty       

Family Member 

Group A              
Retiree*

Group B             
Retiree*

Catastrophic Cap $1,000 $1,000 $3,000 $3,500

Point of Service Deductible $300/Individual
$600/Family

$300/Individual
$600/Family

$300/Individual
$600/Family

$300/Individual
$600/Family

Point of Service             
Coinsurance 

50% after            
deductible 

50% after              
deductible

50% after              
deductible 

50% after              
deductible

Primary Care Visit $0 $0 $20 $20

Specialty Care Visit
Visit $0 $0 $30 $30

Preventive Care            
In-and Out-of-Network $0 $0 $0 $0

Emergency Room Visit $0 $0 $60 $60

Urgent Care Visit $0 $0 $30 $30
Ambulatory Surgery $0 $0 $60 $60
Ambulance Services $0 $0 $40 $40
Durable Medical
Equipment $0 $0 20% of allowable 20% of allowable

Inpatient Hospital $0 $0 $150/per admission $150/per admission
Skilled Nursing Facility $0 $0 $30 a day $30 a day
Rehabilitation Facility $0 $0 $30 a day $30 a day

*Retirees with current Medicare Part B are not required to pay annual enrollment fees and copays (except pharmacy)
Catastrophic Cap 
Payments that would typically count toward catastrophic caps and deductibles until Oct. 1, 2017, will continue to 
count until Jan. 1, 2018. Effective Jan. 1, 2018, deductibles and catastrophic caps will be calculated on a calendar 
year basis.


